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NOTICE


The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the permanent missions of the member states to the OAS and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, has the honor to refer to the CSH meeting scheduled for next Thursday, December 14, 2006, in the afternoon.


As an item on the order of business for that meeting, the Chair will include consideration of the mandate issued in resolution AG/RES. 2109 (XXXV-O/05): “To instruct the Permanent Council to carry out, through the Committee on Hemispheric Security, a thorough analysis of the United Nations Study on Disarmament and Non-proliferation Education, giving special consideration to those recommendations in the Study aimed at international and regional organizations, in order to identify relevant actions that could be implemented by the Organization of American States to promote disarmament and nonproliferation education in the Hemisphere.”


Accordingly, the General Secretariat would like to recommend that, in their presentations, the distinguished delegations take into account document CP/CSH/INF.44/06 distributed on January 12, 2006, which contains the “United Nations Study on Disarmament and Non-proliferation Education.”


The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to express to the permanent missions the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
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